
 

 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 10th January 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

Re: Strike Action on Thursday 18th January 2024 

 

Due to Industrial Strike Action scheduled for next Thursday 18th January 2024, 

the school will be closed.  

 

Thanks for your continued support. 

 

Mr K McArevey    Mr Curran                                                                                                                                                                               

   (Principal)      (Vice-Principal) 


